Sebastopol



Area Chamber of Commerce

February 5, 1993

Kim Cordell, Executive Director Laguna de Santa Rosa Foundation P.O. Box 797 Sebastopol, CA 95473

Dear Kim:

Sebastopol Area Chamber of Commerce supports the Laguna Foundation Board's request to coordinate the Coordinated Resource Planning and Management process for the Laguna de Santa Rosa.

The Foundation is the appropriate organization to coordinate the process, being composed of key individuals most technically knowledgeable and invovled in all aspects of the Laguna. The Foundation board's willingness to allowing individuals and groups to participate so that all viewpoints are represented is also seen as favorable.

Our Chamber views protection of the rich diversity of Laguna resources as a vital issue to Sebastopol's business community, as well as the community at large. We would therefore look forward to actively participating in this process by appointing a representative to serve on the Task Force.

Respectfully,

Tim R. Moore President

